
 

Welcome Back 
All the staff at St Peters would like 

to welcomes back all pupils to our 

school, and we all are looking for-

ward to a busy and fun term. A big 

welcome to all our new children—

they have had a great start to the 

new term and seem to have settled 

in well.  
 

Dinners 
Dinners are £2.26 per day for 

Nursery, Y3 and Y4 children. Our 

children have a roast dinner every 

week and the day for the roast has 

now changed it is now on a Thurs-

day. 
 

School holiday dates 

2019/2020 
On the back of the newsletter is 

the list of school term dates. (all 

these dates ore on the school web-

site. 

 

Harvest Festival 
Our Harvest Festival is on Friday 

27th September in St Peters 

Church (2.15—onwards), everyone is 

welcome to join in this celebration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Friday 06th September 2019 

You can contact school by telephone on 01283 820252 or via email at 
office@st-peters-marchington.staffs.sch.uk     School Website: www.st-peters-

marchington.org 

St Peter’s C E (VC) First School, Marchington 
Part of The Woodlands Federation 

FOMS AGM 

FOMS is our parents association , 

who do a great job of raising money 

for our school. The annual meeting 

is on Thursday 19th September in 

the school hall from 7pm. Everyone 

is welcome to attend and get in-

volved with new ideas with fundrais-

ing for the school. Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Data Sheets 

Data sheets have been sent to all 

parents. These sheets need to be 

checked and altered if necessary. 

Please can you return the sheets to 

the Office ASAP 

 

Forest School Fridays 

Fridays is continuing to be a Forest 

School day for all the school. Please 

can you ensure you send your chil-

dren in with coats, wellies and warm 

clothes as now the weather is be-

coming very unpredictable. Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Assembly 

The parents Assembly is held on the 

last Friday of every month in the 

school hall—this is an opportunity 

for parents to share in their chil-

dren’s success. They begin at 

2.30pm. 

Sickness reporting 

If your child is unwell, please can 

you contact the office via phone or 

email and not send a message via 

the dojo system. When the message 

is sent to the office then all the 

correct information can be input 

onto the register. 

 

Clubs 

The sports clubs will be starting on 

Tuesday evenings and Thursday 

Evenings. Letters will e sent out as 

soon as we receive them !! 

Parent Pay 

Wheels are in motion for being fully 

cashless—I can see a lot of parents 

have set themselves up on Parent 

Pay., Please can we ask that all par-

ents set themselves up, if you have 

not received an activation letter 

please can you contact the Office. 

All breaksales, Dinners and school 

trips will be initially paid via Parent 

Pay. Woodlands childcare continues 

to receive cash and cheques for the 

time being but eventually that will 

change to. We ask for your patience 

with this as it is new for us too, and 

the initial set up takes a lot of time 

and paperwork !!!! Thankyou  

 

 

 

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 

0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk 
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